
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Request for Public hearing, Permit 3540-WR-7
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2015 8:05:57 AM

3540-WR-7

-----Original Message-----
From: Gordon Watkins [mailto:gwatkins@ritternet.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 8:06 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Shafii, Mo; Bailey, John
Subject: Request for Public hearing, Permit 3540-WR-7

Dear Ms McWilliams,

        Per the public notice published in the Newton County Times on 9/16/15 pertaining to a permit
modification request by Ellis Campbell, Permit #3540-WR-7, for application of swine waste, I am hereby
requesting that a public hearing be provided on this matter. Please confirm that you have received this
request and please notify me as to when and where a public hearing will be held.

Thank you,
        Gordon Watkins, President
        Buffalo River Watershed Alliance
        PO Box 101, Jasper AR 72641
        870-446-5783
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